
 

 

Sand Hill River One Watershed One Plan Public Hearing 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT: Nicole Bernd, West Polk SWCD 

218-281-6070 

Email: nicole.bernd@wpolk.mnswcd.org 

NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing on the draft plan for the Sand Hill River One Watershed, One Plan is 

scheduled for 11:15 a.m. Monday, November 20th 2023, at the Sand Hill River Watershed District located at 219 N Mill 

Street, Fertile, MN. 

The public can view the draft plan online on the Sand Hill River Watershed District’s website 

http://sandhillwatershed.org/1W1P.html .  

The purpose of this hearing is to present the comments received during the 60-day comment period. All persons are 

invited to attend the hearing and submit comments, written or verbal, that will become part of the official public hearing 

record. These comments will be considered when making final revisions to the Plan. 

Partners in the One Watershed, One Plan effort include the Sand Hill River Watershed, Polk, Norman and Mahnomen 

County’s, East & West Polk Soil Conservation Districts and the Norman and Mahnomen Soil and Water Conservation 

Districts. 
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